
STAFF CONTACTS 
all email addresses are @newlifeglenside.com 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@ (off on Thursdays) 
Assistant Pastor - Ben Thompson, ext. 110, ben.thompson@ (off on Mondays) 
Interim Director of Shepherding - Bill Smith, ext. 103, bill.smith@ (off on Mondays) 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, jpeterson@ (off on Thursdays) 
Director of Children’s and Jr. High Ministries - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@ 
Young Adults Ministry Leader- Kenny Owens, 314-347-6770, kenny.owens@ 
Deacon Coordinator - Dave Sellers, ext. 109, deaconcrd@ 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@ 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, sarah.morris@ 
Facility Manager - Mark Mumbauer, ext. 107, mark.mumbauer@ (off on Mondays) 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@ (off on Mondays) 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors.   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact May 
coordinator Sarah Morris at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.mynlt.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-Sat.: 10am-7pm 
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: soups, salad dressings, crackers, jelly and jam, 
baking items, personal items (soaps, toothpaste, etc.).  Please do not donate 
perishable foods.  Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon 
Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE          God of Wonders                                                                   Worship Team, 
                                                                                  Diane Wassenar, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 100                                                                                         Bill Smith, 
                                                                                                                 Interim Director of Shepherding 
 
SONGS May the Peoples Praise You 
 Across the Lands 
 Christus Victor (Amen) 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                   Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
MISSION UPDATE                                                                             Rick Buddemeier, Crossworld 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG For the Beauty of the Earth 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                                  Steve Ritter, Elder 
 
SERMON        One Creature Made in His Image         Mark Moser, Pastor 
  Psalm 8; Genesis 1:27-28 
  
RESPONSE Oh How Good It Is 
  
BENEDICTION 
 

“You made him a little lower than the angels;  
you crowned him with glory and honor.”    

 ~ Hebrews 2:7  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

Sunday, May 18, 2025  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting 
through the service via livestream with their children.  Exit the rear Sanctuary doors, go 
down the hall to room 108.   

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning 
worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support 
and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church 
family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

BUDGET REVIEW & DISCUSSION MEETINGS 
Copies of the 2026 Budget will be emailed to church members this week, so 
watch for it in your inbox.  Then join the Budget Committee to review and discuss 
it at the following Q & A Sessions:   
 Session #1: Thursday, June 19, 7:30pm, Fellowship Hall 
 Session #2: Sunday, June 22, 10:00am, Fellowship Hall 
A Corporation Meeting to vote on the budget and elect trustees will be held on 
Sunday, June 29 following both services.  All adult communicant members of 
New Life Glenside (at least 18 years old) are encouraged to remain after each 
service to vote.  Please pray with us throughout the budget process.  Questions?  
Contact Bob McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS JULIA & BEN 
Julia Klukow and Assistant Pastor Ben Thompson will be married on Saturday, 
May 24 at 12:00 noon.  Their wedding ceremony will be livestreamed from South 
Carolina.  If you would like to watch the ceremony online, a link to the livestream 
will be posted on the New Life website homepage.  Additionally, a potluck 
reception will be held here at church on Sunday, June 22 following the second 
service.  Please bring a dish to share and join our church family in congratulating 
the newlyweds. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
“BabyLife” and “LittleLife” CHILDCARE 
Helpers are needed Sundays during the education hour, 9:50-10:50am.  If you 
want to hold babies or play with toddlers, please consider volunteering for this 
need.  Your help would be greatly appreciated.  Contact Bea Galloway at 
bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com to find out more. 
 

MEALS MINISTRY MEAL MAKERS 
The Meals Ministry could use a few more volunteers to provide meals for those in 
our church who are going through a difficult time (illness, death in the family, 
new baby, etc.).  Meal makers are notified of needs via email and commit to 
providing a meal (home cooked or store bought) as they’re able.  If you can help 
with this important ministry or would like more information about what’s 
involved, please contact Maja Lisa FritzHuspen. 
 

FOURTH OF JULY PARADE 
Help us continue our participation in the Glenside parade!  To find out ways you 
can pitch in, contact Ben Thompson at ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
CHURCH PICNIC—Today, 1:00-5:00pm 
Please join our church family at Ft. Washington State Park, Flourtown Pavilion, 
44 W. Mill Rd. for our first all-church picnic of the year—a good time of food, 
fellowship, and fun together!  Bring a side dish or dessert to share.  Bring your 
own drinks and any games you enjoy.  Burgers, hot dogs, s’mores, and water will 
be provided.  Questions?  Want to help?  Contact Henry Hoff. 
 
NEW LIFE KINGS MEN'S SOFTBALL 
Come on out and cheer for our team!  Upcoming games: 
Monday, May 19, 6:30pm - Mondauk Common Field # 2 
Thursday, May 22, 6:30pm - Mondauk Common Field # 1 
Thursday, May 29, 6:30pm—Mondauk Common Field # 1 
There's still time to join the team!  Men 16 years and older are invited to 
participate.  To qualify for the playoff roster, you'll need to play in four regular 
season games.  The regular season runs through June 18, then playoffs begin 
around June 23.  Contact Dan Johnson at dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com for 
more information. 
 
LINDA CUSTER MEMORIAL SERVICE—Wednesday, May 21 
Join us as we give thanks to God in remembrance and celebration of the life of 
Linda Custer, wife of New Life Deacon Emeritus Bob Custer.  All are invited to a 
visitation here at New Life from 10:00–11:00am this Wednesday.  Linda’s 
memorial service will begin at 11:00am in the Sanctuary. 
 
SeniorLife POTLUCK LUNCHEON—Sunday, May 25 after the second service 
For those age 55+.  Our special guest will be a representative from Abington 
Township Police Department speaking on fraud prevention.  If you plan to attend, 
please contact Manny Hackman to let him know what food you will be bringing 
and if you can help with setup or cleanup.  
 
ALL-CHURCH PRAYER—Sunday, June 8, 7:00pm 
Our All-Church Prayer meetings are moving to the second Sunday of every month 
beginning in June.  Please join us in The Gallery as we seek the Lord together in 
prayer for our church and community. 
 
RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE—Monday, June 16, 2:00-7:00pm 
Our next blood drive is just around the corner.  Sign up online at 
www.redcrossblood.org using the sponsor code “NLP Glenside.” Questions? 
Contact Cara Ternes. 
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